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Mott Connell awarded Hong Kong sustainability framework contract 
 
Mott Connell Limited (MCL), the China based consultancy owned by Mott 

MacDonald and Connell Wagner, has been awarded a contract by the Hong 

Kong Government’s newly formed Works Bureau to develop a sustainable 

construction management framework for all public works (civil engineering) 

projects in Hong Kong. 

 

The first phase of work for the MCL project team will be conducting a review 

to find out what frameworks already exist in Singapore, Japan, UK and USA 

and looking for relevant contacts for collaboration. The second phase will 

involve engaging key stakeholders from the construction sector including 

developers, Legco representatives, academics and Government transport 

heads to ensure that the framework demonstrates best practice and has the 

industry’s buy-in. 

 

Dr Anne Kerr, Mott Connell’s sustainability director said, “We are thrilled to be 

awarded this prestigious contract by Hong Kong’s Works Bureau, we were up 

against some stiff competition but our excellent track record in delivering best 

practice in sustainable solutions around the world helped us to clinch the 

commission.”  

 

Ends 

For more information about MCL go to www.mottconnell.hk 

For more information about Mott MacDonald, go to www.mottmac.com or 

contact: Moya Galal/ Stephanie Dewey on 0208 774 2205  


